
 

An Invitation 

All women are invited to join a new Bible study at Praise and Worship.          

The group will meet Tuesday mornings at 10 a.m., beginning March 16. 

About the Book 

Discovering Jesus in the Old Testament masterfully shows how the person of 

Jesus is woven through the pages of the Old Testament. Pam Farrel, Jean E. 

Jones and Karla Dornacher have combined their talents to write a fun, creative 

study that draws out important Biblical truths.                                                         

If you want to donate to cover the cost of the book it is $13. 

About the First Meeting 

In our first meeting at 10 a.m. on March 16th we will hand out the book and 

look at the introduction. We will also have time to get to know one another. 

The purpose of our group study is to grow in our knowledge and relationship 

with God and also with each other.  Please come on the 16th even if you are not 

sure about doing the study. 

12 Weeks of Study 

The study will take us into June. Please join us even if you know there are 

weeks or even months you won’t be able to attend. Come as often as you can.  

Questions and to reserve a book: call or text Nancy Kolb 630-209-2858 
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